Sustainability Supplementary Planning Document

Adoption Statement

In accordance with Regulation 14 and 35 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning)
(England) Regulations 2012 (as amended) this Adoption Statement hereby gives notice that on 23
September 2024, North Hertfordshire District Council adopted the Sustainability Supplementary
Planning Document.

The Sustainability Supplementary Planning Document was subject to consultation from the 4 January
2024 to 16 February 2024. The statement of consultation is attached within the document list. The
comments made were taken into consideration when drafting the final document.

In accordance with Regulations 14 and 35 of the 2012 Regulations, the following documents have
been made available:

(i) The Sustainability Supplementary Planning Document
(ii) The Adoption Statement

These documents can be viewed on the Council’s website at: Local Plan 2011-2031 - Supplementary
Planning Documents | North Herts Council (north-herts.gov.uk) and are available for inspection (free
of charge) by appointment at the following locations:

. Council Offices, Gernon Road, Letchworth Garden City, SG6 3JF

Any person aggrieved by the Sustainability Supplementary Planning Document may apply to the High
Court for permission to apply for a judicial review of the approval of this supplementary planning
document. Any such applications must be made promptly and, in any event, not later than three
months after the date on which the SPD was adopted (i.e. three months beginning 11 September
2024).

For further information please contact the Strategic Planning Team on 01462 474000 or by email at:
planning.policy@north-herts.gov.uk.



